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May 30, 2014 

Dear AMFA Member: 

In an effort to streamline data and increase utilization, AMFA National is 
transitioning to non-carrier specific AMFA Numbers. What this means for you is 
that you will need to use your new AMFA Number moving forward. 

We have included your new, personalized membership card in this letter which 
was mailed on May 30, 2014. Please carry this card with you when attending Local 
and National meetings to identify yourself as a member of the Association. If your 
card was not included in this package, you may contact the Membership 
Administrator at (720) 744-6629 to get a replacement. 

In addition, we encourage all of our members to register with the AMFA National 
Website in the “Member Login” box to ensure that you receive the most up-to-date 
news from the Association. The Website includes AMFA news, publications, and 
links to National Officers, AMFA Locals, government agencies, as well as 
negotiation updates. 

We value all of our members and thank you for your support of our craft and your 
co-workers. The industry and our profession continue to face considerable 
challenges, and we need to promote and protect our place in the industry now more 
than ever. Only together can we make a difference. 

Fraternally, 

Justin W. Madden 
National Secretary/Treasurer 

Enc. 

 

SAFETY IN THE AIR BEGINS WITH QUALITY MAINTENANCE ON THE GROUND 


